
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Two Arrested in Forest Lake Drive Homicide Investigation 

Seminole Co. Fla., (Sept. 19, 2024) – On June 9, 2025, at approximately 7:48 p.m., Seminole County Sheriff’s Office deputies 
responded to a report of a shooting at 470 Forest Lake Drive in unincorporated Altamonte Springs. Upon arrival, deputies 
located a male victim, later identified as 19-year-old Nicco Diamante Wong, suffering from a gunshot wound to the 
abdomen. He was transported to a local hospital, where he was pronounced deceased. 

SCSO Major Crimes detectives launched an extensive investigation and determined the incident was not random, and the 
suspects were known to the victim. Based on witness statements and digital evidence, investigators identified two 
suspects: 18-year-old Tristin Tully Bennette and 24-year-old Natalia Precious Voltaire. 

Detectives learned the suspects visited the victim’s residence under the pretense of helping clean. Once inside, they 
attempted to steal firearms. During the confrontation, Natalia Voltaire shot the victim before fleeing the scene with 
Bennette in a white Chevrolet Camaro. 

A Be On Lookout (BOLO) was issued for the Camero. At around 4:40 p.m. on June 10, the vehicle was spotted in the East 
Altamonte area the near Northlake Boulevard. Altamonte Springs Police conducted a traffic stop and all occupants were 
detained. Multiple firearms and other evidence was recovered. Voltaire and Bennette were questioned and ultimately 
arrested. 

Natalia Voltaire and Tristin Bennette have been charged with first-degree murder, robbery with a firearm, and grand theft 
of a firearm. They were booked into the John E. Polk Correctional Facility on a no bond status. This remains an ongoing 
investigation. 

Anyone with additional information is encouraged to contact the Seminole County Sheriff’s Office or Crimeline at 800-
423-TIPS. 
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